
 

Integrated Pest Management 
  
 The New Jersey School Integrated Pest Management Act of 2002 
requires schools to implement a school integrated pest management policy.  
The Manasquan Board of Education will implement Integrated Pest 
Management (IPM) procedures to control pests and minimize exposure of 
children, faculty and staff to pesticides.  The Manasquan Board of Education 
has developed and maintains an IPM plan as part of the school policy.  For 
additional information contact Matt Hudson, IPM Coordinator at 732-528-
8820 Ext. 1058.   
 


